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Feb 5, 2025 McCall Library community discussion RE McCall area development

Dear Fellow Woodlands Homeowners,
 
McCall Public Library is hosting a community discussion particularly
relevant to Pine Creek Ranch's efforts to build 615 residences on 158
acres adjacent to The Woodlands:

DATE: Feb 5, 2025
TIME: 6:30-8:30pm
TOPIC:  "Red Ridge Development: What would be the Impact? Where
does growth belong? Who is growth for?"

"Doing Democracy sponsors open public dialogues on issues facing
our community.  The hope is to foster a culture of civil discourse that
allows multiple perspectives and creative conflict leading to the
discovery of common needs and perhaps common visions.  The
content and guidelines have been chosen by the participants, not the
leader or the library itself. "

Background and some of the issues facing our neighborhood and
community are presented in this January email to Homeowners.  All
emails and more can be viewed on www.woodlandsmccall.org 
 
Sincerely,
Board of Directors, WHOA
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See prior newsletters and other key homeowner information on the homeowners' website: 
www.woodlandsmccall.org
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